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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/016271-2024 

Not applicable

WSCC - DR - Highways Client Support Services
Framework Agreement

West Sussex County Council

F14: Notice for changes or additional information

Notice identifier: 2024/S 000-016271

Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-02de47  

Published 23 May 2024, 9:45am

Section I: Contracting authority/entity

I.1) Name and addresses

West Sussex County Council

County Hall, West Street

Chichester

PO19 1RG

Contact

David Robinson

Email

david.robinson@westsussex.gov.uk

Telephone

+44 3302226995

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/016271-2024
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/016271-2024
mailto:david.robinson@westsussex.gov.uk
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Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKJ2 - Surrey, East and West Sussex

Internet address(es)

Main address

http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/default.aspx

Buyer's address

https://in-tendhost.co.uk/sesharedservices/aspx/Tenders/Current

http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/default.aspx
https://in-tendhost.co.uk/sesharedservices/aspx/Tenders/Current
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

WSCC - DR - Highways Client Support Services Framework Agreement

Reference number

2021/S 000-030698

II.1.2) Main CPV code

71311210 - Highways consultancy services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

A Framework Agreement for the provision of Highways Client Support Services, as further
described in Schedule No.3 (The Scope) is being tendered by West Sussex County Council
(WSCC) in accordance with the Public Contracts Regulations 2015 (PCR 2015). The
disciplines within that range required for this Procurement are as follows:• Cost Management
(Quantity Surveying) Services• Cost estimating and cash flow forecasting• Benchmarking•
Value Engineering• Risk management• Procurement Support• Project management and
Construction Supervision• Work delivery and non-performance audits • Planning Support
(Optional)

Section VI. Complementary information

VI.6) Original notice reference

Notice number: 2021/S 000-030698

/Notice/030698-2021


Page 4 to 5

Section VII. Changes

VII.1.2) Text to be corrected in the original notice

Section number

I.1

Lot No

All Lots

Place of text to be modified

Buyer's address

Instead of

Text

The procurement documents are available for unrestricted and full direct access, free of
charge, at https://www.sesharedservices.org.uk/esourcingAdditional information can be
obtained from the above-mentioned addressTenders or requests to participate must be
submitted to the above-mentioned address

Read

Text

The procurement documents are available for unrestricted and full direct access, free of
charge, athttps://atamis-7669.mysite.com/Additional information can be obtained from the
above-mentioned addressTenders or requests to participate must be submitted to the above-
mentioned address

Section number

I.3

Lot No

All lots

Place of text to be modified

https://www.sesharedservices.org.uk/esourcingAdditional
https://atamis-7669.mysite.com/Additional
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Communication

Instead of

Text

The procurement documents are available for unrestricted and full direct access, free of
charge, at https://www.sesharedservices.org.uk/esourcingAdditional information can be
obtained from the above-mentioned addressTenders or requests to participate must be
submitted to the above-mentioned address

Read

Text

The procurement documents are available for unrestricted and full direct access, free of
charge, athttps://atamis-7669.mysite.com/Additional information can be obtained from the
above-mentioned addressTenders or requests to participate must be submitted to the above-
mentioned address
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